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Dear Parents,

As we complete the first quarter of this
academic year, I would like to take a moment to
extend my heartfelt gratitude to each one of

you for your continued trust, support, and
collaboration.

The first few months of school are always
filled with wonder, adjustment, and growth—
especially for our little learners in the pre-

primary years. It has been truly heartwarming
to witness their transformation—from

tentative first steps into the classroom to
confidently participating in daily routines,

making new friends, and expressing
themselves with joy and curiosity.

Our focus in these early years is not just on
academics but on creating a safe, nurturing

environment where children feel loved, heard,
and inspired to explore. Through play-based

learning, storytelling, art, music, and outdoor
activities, our teachers aim to lay strong

social-emotional and foundational skills that
will serve them for years to come.

Thank you for being our partners in this
journey—whether it’s through engaging in
school activities, supporting your child’s

learning at home, or simply cheering them on
as they navigate this exciting chapter.

We look forward to the months ahead with
great enthusiasm, as we continue to nurture

these young minds and hearts together.

Warm regards,
Divya Srivastava

Meet our Principal



Welcoming Our Little Stars

Dear Parents and My Precious Little Learners,

A warm and cheerful welcome to a brand-new
academic session!

As we begin this exciting journey together,
our hearts are filled with joy to welcome our

tiniest treasures — our toddlers — to the
world of playful learning. These early years
are the most beautiful phase of a child’s life,
and we feel truly honored to be a part of it.

At our school, we believe that every child is
unique and full of potential. Through stories,

songs, colors, and care, we aim to nurture
their curiosity and help them feel safe, loved,

and confident in their new environment. Our
classrooms will be their second home —
filled with smiles, friendship, and little

adventures every day.

To all the parents — thank you for
entrusting us with your little ones. With your
support and our dedication, we will make this

a joyful and enriching year for them.

Here’s to new beginnings, happy hearts, and
wonderful memories ahead!

With love and care,

Ms. Upma Singh
Vice Principal

Our Vice Principal



🧒🏻🎉 A Beautiful Beginning: Welcoming Our
Kindergarten Stars! 🌈🎒

The school campus came alive with joy and innocence as we
welcomed our tiny tots for their very first day of kindergarten.
Bright-eyed, full of curiosity, and holding tiny bags bigger than
themselves, the little learners stepped into a new world — full

of colors, creativity, and care.

The day began with warm greetings at the gate by smiling
teachers, balloons, and cheerful music playing in the

background. Our teachers, with hearts as wide as their smiles,
were ready to turn first-day jitters into giggles. Gentle hugs,

high-fives, and encouraging words helped the young ones settle
in with ease.

Inside the classrooms, the atmosphere was nothing short of
magical. From colorful decorations and welcome boards to soft
play corners and cozy reading nooks, every space was designed

to make the children feel at home.

The teachers organized engaging activities like finger painting,
clay modeling, and storytelling sessions. Little hands got messy

with colors as they made their first art pieces, and wide eyes
sparkled during puppet shows and rhymes. Every moment was

crafted to make learning joyful and gentle.

To make this day extra special, the teachers had also prepared
personalized welcome gifts — tiny handmade cards, smiley

badges, and bookmarks with the children’s names on them. These
small tokens were not just gifts, but loving reminders that each

child is unique and cherished.

The first day of kindergarten was more than just the start of
schooling — it was the beginning of a journey filled with

imagination, discovery, friendships, and learning. As our little
stars took their first steps into this new chapter, we were there

to hold their hands, celebrate their courage, and cheer them
on.

Here’s to many more beautiful days ahead — filled with
laughter, learning, and love! 💖





🧒🏻🌿 World Health Day
Celebration in Kindergarten 🌍🍎
World Health Day was celebrated with great enthusiasm and energy in
the Kindergarten section of our school. The tiny tots participated in a

series of fun and meaningful activities that helped them understand the
importance of eating healthy food and avoiding junk food.

The classrooms came alive with laughter and curiosity as children took
part in exciting activities such as food sorting games, coloring healthy
food items, and role plays where they dressed up as fruits, vegetables,
and snacks. Through songs, rhymes, and storytelling, children learned
which foods give them strength, make them grow, and keep them active

— and which foods should be eaten only sometimes as treats.

The highlight of the day was a hands-on activity where children sorted
pictures of different food items into two groups: “Healthy Food” and

“Junk Food.” The little ones confidently identified apples, bananas, milk,
and vegetables as good choices, while chips, cold drinks, and candies

went straight into the junk food basket!

Teachers also had friendly discussions with the children about good
eating habits, the importance of drinking water, and how food affects

their health and energy. The day ended with children taking a small
“Health Pledge” — promising to eat more fruits and vegetables every

day.

The celebration was a perfect blend of fun and learning, and it left our
young learners with an important message:

“Healthy food is happy food!”





BaisakhiBaisakhi
🌾🎉 Vaisakhi Celebration in Kindergarten 🌈👧🏻🧒🏻
The spirit of Vaisakhi, the vibrant harvest festival of joy and gratitude, was

beautifully celebrated by the Kindergarten students in our school. Dressed in
bright traditional clothes, the little ones brought the festive mood alive with

colors, smiles, and lots of creativity!

The day began with teachers introducing the children to the meaning of Vaisakhi
— a festival that marks the harvest season in Punjab, the formation of the
Khalsa, and the spirit of community and celebration. In a child-friendly way,

teachers narrated simple stories and played cheerful Punjabi songs, to help
students understand the cultural importance of the day.

The classrooms were buzzing with excitement as the children took part in
various hands-on activities:

🎨 Card-Making / Kite-Making – Children made beautiful Vaisakhi greeting
cards and colorful paper kites, decorated with drawings of crops, dhols, and

traditional symbols. Their tiny hands turned sheets of paper into festive
masterpieces!

🖍️ Coloring and Craft – Worksheets with tractors, wheat crops, Baisakhi
processions, and dancing figures were given for coloring. The young artists
filled them with vibrant shades, proudly showing their work to their friends

and teachers.

💃 Dance and Rhymes – A joyful dance session followed where children tapped
their feet to Bhangra beats and sang catchy rhymes related to harvest and

farming.

🍛 Talk on Healthy Harvest Foods – Teachers also spoke briefly about
traditional foods made during Vaisakhi and encouraged the children to eat

healthy, seasonal items grown by our farmers.

It was heartwarming to see the enthusiasm and involvement of every child as
they celebrated a festival that honors our culture, farmers, and the values of

togetherness and gratitude.

The celebration ended with the children carrying home their beautiful
creations and warm memories of a festive, colorful day.

Happy Vaisakhi to all! 🌾🎊





🌍🎨 Earth Day Celebration in
Kindergarten: Creating with

Care for Our Planet 🌱🖌️
Kindergarten students celebrated Earth Day with

great enthusiasm and creativity, turning their
classrooms into vibrant spaces of learning,

expression, and love for Mother Earth. The little
ones participated in a variety of art activities that
helped them connect with the beauty of nature and

understand the importance of protecting our
planet.

The celebration began with a short, interactive
talk by the teachers on why we celebrate Earth

Day and how even the smallest actions can make a
big difference. What followed was a joyful burst

of color, imagination, and art!

🎨 Highlights of the Day Included:

🖍️ Coloring Sheets – Children colored beautiful
Earth Day-themed pictures such as trees, the sun,

happy Earth vs. sad Earth, recycling bins, and
clean surroundings. Their bright and thoughtful

artwork reflected their love for nature.

🖐️ Handprint Art – Tiny hands were dipped in paint
to create trees, flowers, and the Earth itself. The

children were thrilled to see how their own
handprints could grow into something beautiful!

The classrooms echoed with cheerful music and
laughter as students proudly showcased their

work to teachers and friends. Every activity was
designed not only to spark their creativity but

also to sow the seeds of responsibility and care
for the environment.

The Earth Day celebration was a perfect blend of
fun and awareness — reminding us that our

youngest learners can be the most thoughtful
caretakers of the Earth, one drawing at a time.

Let’s raise creative minds with green hearts! 🌎💚





👷🏻‍♂️❤️ Labour Day Celebration: Honouring the
Hands that Build Our World 🧹🏫

On the occasion of Labour Day, our school came together to
express heartfelt gratitude and respect to the true heroes

who work quietly behind the scenes — our school support
staff, including helpers, cleaners, gardeners, guards, and

maintenance workers.

The celebration began with a special assembly where students
learned about the importance of Labour Day and the dignity of

labour. Teachers spoke about how every job, big or small,
deserves respect, and how our helpers play a vital role in

keeping the school safe, clean, and comfortable for
everyone.

The young students, especially from Kindergarten and
primary classes, enthusiastically took part in various thank-

you activities:

✂️ Card-Making & Art – Children created beautiful “Thank
You” cards with drawings of brooms, flowers, and hearts,

expressing their appreciation for the hard work done by the
helping staff.

🌼 Flower & Badge Presentations – Students presented small
handmade tokens, paper flowers, or thank-you badges to the

helpers, bringing big smiles and warm hearts across the
school campus.

🎵 Songs & Rhymes – Some children sang sweet rhymes and
songs dedicated to school helpers, adding a cheerful musical

touch to the event.

🙌 Respect in Action – As a gesture of gratitude, students
helped their teachers in small ways — picking up papers,
organizing their desks, and learning the value of helping

each other with kindness and teamwork.

The event not only taught children about labour and
appreciation, but also about humility, teamwork, and respect
for all. It reminded us that every hand that works, creates a

better tomorrow.

Happy Labour Day to all the hardworking hearts who make our
world brighter and better each day! 🛠️🌟







🌸👩‍👧‍👦 Mother’s Day Celebration 
 A Heartfelt Tribute to a Mother's Love

💖🌼
“A mother is she who can take the place of all others, but whose place no one else can

take.”

To honour the unconditional love, care, and strength of mothers, our school
organized a grand Mother’s Day Celebration that left everyone touched and teary-

eyed. Held in the school auditorium, the event was a joyful, emotional, and
unforgettable gathering that beautifully celebrated the special bond between mothers

and their children.

The function began with a warm welcome and a graceful lamp-lighting ceremony by the
respected Principal, followed by heart-touching words that highlighted the value and

role of a mother in every child’s life. The auditorium was beautifully decorated with
floral arrangements, handmade posters, and messages of love created by the

students themselves.

👩‍👧‍👦 Highlights of the Celebration Included:

🌟 Dance and Song Performances – Children from various classes performed soulful
songs and energetic dances dedicated to their mothers. The auditorium echoed with

cheers, claps, and happy tears as mothers watched their little ones perform just for
them.

💃 Mother-Child Dance – One of the most emotional and heartwarming moments of the
day was the mother-child dance performance. Holding hands, smiling brightly, and

dancing with joy, the stage lit up with love and laughter as mothers and their children
moved together in rhythm. It was a beautiful reminder that sometimes, love speaks best

through simple gestures and shared moments.

🖍️ Handmade Gift Presentations – Each child gifted their mother a handcrafted card or
small token of love made in class — be it a heart-shaped card, a bouquet of paper
flowers, or a heartfelt drawing. The innocence in the gifts and the emotion in the

mothers’ eyes made this moment truly priceless.

🎤 Mother’s Sharing Corner – Some mothers came forward and shared beautiful
memories and messages about their motherhood journey, their bond with their child,

and the joy of being part of such a thoughtful event.

The celebration was more than just a function — it was a living expression of love,
gratitude, and connection. It reminded us all that while the world moves fast, the love

between a mother and child remains timeless.

The event concluded with a heartfelt thank you note by the school, along with
refreshments, laughter, group photographs, and lots of warm hugs exchanged

between children and their mothers.

Mother’s Day 2025 will be remembered not just as a celebration, but as a beautiful
chapter in our school’s story — where love was not just spoken, but deeply felt. 💕🌷





🌞🎨 Summer Camp 2025 
 A Colourful Carnival of Creativity & Joy!

🍧✨
(19th May – 27th May)

This summer, our school turned into a joyful hub of learning, laughter, and creativity as students participated in a vibrant
Summer Camp from 19th May to 27th May. The camp was specially designed to engage young minds through hands-on experiences,

imaginative crafts, and moments of pure fun!

Each day brought new excitement as students explored a variety of creative, culinary, and recreational activities that helped
them express themselves, build confidence, and learn new skills in a relaxed, friendly atmosphere.

🎨🧩 Highlights of the Camp Included:

🖐️ Ice Cream Stick Craft – Using colorful sticks, students created cute and innovative items, from frames to bookmarks — all
bursting with their personal touch.

🌈 Rainbow Paper Gifts – The little artists folded and decorated vibrant rainbow-themed paper gifts to share and take home,
spreading smiles all around.

🍓 Fireless Cooking – Delicious fun without the flame! Students prepared tasty, no-cook treats and learned about healthy
snacking and kitchen safety.

✉️ Envelope Making – Creativity met usefulness as kids designed and decorated their own envelopes, adding stickers, borders,
and their own initials.

🌼 Tissue Paper and Clay Activity – With soft tissues and colorful clay, students made beautiful flowers, patterns, and cute
shapes that showed their imagination in full bloom.

🐸 Paper Craft Frog – Jumping frogs made of paper turned classrooms into giggle zones as students crafted and played with their
handmade paper pets.

🎬 Movie Time – A cozy theatre-style setup allowed children to relax with a fun, age-appropriate film while munching on popcorn
— their smiles said it all!

🧃 Glass Party – A cheerful refreshment break where students enjoyed juices and summer drinks together, learning to share,
celebrate, and hydrate!

🦢 Origami Animals – With just a fold and a crease, little fingers turned paper into swans, dogs, butterflies, and more — learning
patience and precision in the process.

🎨 Twisty Threads & Color Spreads – String art and color blending activities introduced students to new textures, patterns, and
abstract creativity.

🥤 Paper Cup Crafts – Cups turned into puppets, planters, and pencil holders — proving how even everyday items can become
magical with imagination.

🎨 Spray Painting – A burst of color and excitement! Students used spray techniques to create stunning art pieces, exploring
color play in a fun, mess-friendly way.

Throughout the camp, students not only discovered new talents but also learned teamwork, discipline, fine motor skills, and the
joy of creating something with their own hands. The air was filled with laughter, curiosity, and colorful masterpieces!

The Summer Camp 2025 ended on a bright, happy note — with joyful memories, proud creations, and new friendships blooming. It was
a perfect blend of learning and leisure, giving students a summer to remember!



Summer

Camp







Summer holidays arrived with a splash of joy, and our students
embraced the break with open arms — relaxing, travelling,
and enjoying their favourite pastimes. But amid the mangoes,

matinees, and mid-day naps… there waited a little digital
reminder:

"Don’t forget your Holiday Homework!" 😄

This year, the school introduced a simple and student-friendly
way to submit holiday homework — through WhatsApp class

groups! From worksheets and craft pictures to reading videos
and activity snapshots, students shared their work directly

with their teachers via WhatsApp.

And then came the final week of the break —
Suddenly, the WhatsApp groups came alive! 📸📝

Pictures of assignments, videos of experiments, voice notes
explaining projects — all started flooding in! Some neat and

early, others a little “last-minute-but-sincere.” Every
submission told a story of creativity, learning, and effort.

🟢 Why WhatsApp Submissions Worked So Well:
✅ Easy for students and parents to use
✅ Instant communication with teachers
✅ Real-time feedback and encouragement
✅ Safe, eco-friendly, and paper-saving!

The holiday homework wasn’t just about pages and projects —
it was a reminder that learning never truly takes a break, and
that with the right tools and teamwork, even vacation studies

can be meaningful and fun.

As the new session begins, we’re proud of our students — not
just for completing their work, but for learning how to manage

time, responsibility, and technology… all through a simple
WhatsApp ping! 📲🎓

Here’s to a smart, responsible, and exciting academic year
ahead! 💼🌟

Productive Holidays.....Proud Minds!!









Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to a brand new academic session! As
we begin this exciting journey together, I

would like to extend a warm welcome to all
our new and returning students and their

families.

The kindergarten years are a special time in a
child’s life – a time filled with wonder,

exploration, and joyful learning. At BHARAT
RAM GLOBAL we are committed to creating a
nurturing, engaging, and safe environment
where every child feels valued and inspired
to grow. Our dedicated team of educators is
looking forward to guiding your little ones
through meaningful learning experiences

that promote curiosity, creativity, and
confidence.

This year, we are introducing a variety of
activities and programs designed to support

both academic and social-emotional
development. We encourage your active

involvement and communication, as we believe
that strong partnerships between school
and home are key to a successful start in

education.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s
early learning journey. Let’s make this year a

memorable and joyful one together!

Warm regards,
Ms. Rekha Goel

Pre-primary Coordinator




